
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
February 22, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear ADGA Members, 
 
We hope that many of you are looking forward to the 2017 ADGA National Show set for July 8-
15 at the Alliant Energy Center (AEC) in Madison, Wisconsin. Last month there was some 
information posted on Facebook regarding the 2017 National Show that was based on the 
number of pens we were initially informed would be provided to us by the AEC in Madison. I 
sincerely apologize for any confusion this may have caused, and thank you for your patience. 
 
We have engaged in negotiations with the AEC and additional pens have been released to us. 
While layout details are being finalized, we believe that these additional pens will alleviate 
exhibitor concerns about available space. 
 
We expect the National Show Online Entry System to be available in late May. As you make 
your final decisions regarding your entries, we expect that you will be able to reserve as many 
pens as you feel are necessary to house your herd and tack. Information on the AEC facility can 
be found at www.nationalshow.org which includes a guide for exhibitors in determining the 
number of pens needed to house dairy goats. We are committed to provide a safe and positive 
experience for all who attend the show. 
 
Biosecurity panels for the horse stalls will be available to rent, and will include heavy zip ties to 
attach to the horse stall panel. This will provide a safe, clean and comfortable environment to 
house your dairy goats during this event. 
 
The Alliant Energy Center is a beautiful facility situated in North Central US, a convenient 
driving distance for many of our members. The Wisconsin Host Group and all who are working 
on this premier event are excited about meeting ADGA members from around the country, and 
we look forward to seeing many of you at the National Show this July. It promises to be an 
excellent event! 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
 
Ken Feaster-Eytchison 
ADGA President 
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